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HR

From: shah zaib <shahxaib452@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 2:20 PM
To: HR
Cc: Muhammad Ishfaq
Subject: Re: FW: Transfer to another FS

Please proceed as requested by safety warden Sarmad mujtaba. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 

On Thu, 23 May 2024, 3:28 pm HR, <hr@chipconsulting.org> wrote: 

Dear Supervisor, 

  

With reference to the below email, SW Sarmad Mujtab at Chkwal Filling Station requested to transfer to the vacant 
site. Kindly look into it. 

  

  

Regards, 

Farah Abbas Khan 

HR Officer 

+92-349-7760712 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt.) Ltd. 
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From: Master Mind [mailto:sarmadmujtaba85@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 2:01 PM 
To: hr@chipconsulting.org 
Subject: Transfer to another FS 

  

Slaam mam 

Hope you are well.Mam my name is Sarmad Mujtaba I'm the Safety warden of Chakwal Filling station.Its a 
request mam that I want to transfer from Chakwal FS to Royal City FS .The Royal City F Station's Safety 
Warden resign a day ago That's why there is an empty space for Safety warden.Kindly transfer me it's a request 
mam 

If it is possible kindly shift me on that FS  

I'm very thankful to you ... 


